STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

1250 W Alder St » Union Gap, WA 98903-0009 ¢ (509) 575-2490

January 9, 2019

Jacob Clay

Yakima County Planning Division
128 North 2nd Street

4" Floor Courthouse

Yakima, WA 98901

Re: CUP2018-00099, SEP2018-00047
Dear Jacob Clay:

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the mitigated determination of nonsignificance for
the establishment of a Concentrated Animal Feeding Operation and Dairy, proposed by FRH
Enterprises, LLC. We have reviewed the documents and have the following comments.

WATER RESOURCES

Under RCW 90.03.350, a Dam Safety construction permit is required for dams or ponds, which
impound a volume of 10 acre-feet or more of water or other liquids above ground level. To
determine if a Dam Safety construction permit is required for your project, please submit a set of
construction plans to:

Joe Witczak

WA Department of Ecology
Dam Safety Office

P.O. Box 47600

Olympia, WA 98504-7600

For more information, please contact Joe Witczak by e-mail at jwit461@ecy.wa.gov or call at
(360) 407-6603.

Sincerely,
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Gwen Clear

Environmental Review Coordinator
Central Regional Office

(509) 575-2012
crosepacoordinator@ecy.wa.gov
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